



















    




March 2019 Billing Newsletter

[image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608004190869258726&pid=15.1]Hiring part-time lifeguards for the Memorial Day Weekend and the 2019 summer season. Applicants must have a current lifeguard certificate or be able to be certified, be at least 15 years old, and be reliable and responsible. Please call the office at 360-678-7446 for more information.

[image: http://www.cwheartsandhammers.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/05/md-logo.png]Hearts and Hammers is a volunteer organization that helps neighbors in need. Their workday May 4, 2019. Contact them at cwheartsandhammers@gmail.com or 360-720-2114, if you need help with a project or if you are able to volunteer. There is no charge to homeowners. To qualify you must own and live in your home located within the Coupeville School district and be either financially or physically unable to care for your home without help. To apply contact 360-720-2114. Visit www.cwheartsandhammers.org. 

[image: ]Mowing Note: Spring is arriving and lawns will begin growing very quickly. Consider getting your lawn mower ready for use. The time is nearly here if you haven’t already gotten started mowing this season.  

[image: j0352136[1]]Burning Questions? Information regarding burn regulations is posted at www.islandcountywa.gov. 
It is only legal to burn natural vegetation or firewood – not even paper is allowed, except for the amount necessary to start a fire. 
· No Trash! Burning garbage is never allowed.  
· The use of burn barrels is prohibited statewide.
· Smoke and ash that unreasonably impacts your neighbors is prohibited.
· It is illegal to burn any material that is not generated on site 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Burning is allowed during daylight hours only-except recreational fires. Or unless permitted by the Fire Warden.
· Do not burn during periods of air stagnation. Burn only when winds do not exceed 7-10 mph.

[image: C:\Users\Valerie & Ruby\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\money sign.png]It’s tax season again. Thieves use regular mail, telephone or email to scam individuals, businesses. The IRS doesn’t initiate contact with taxpayers by email, text message or social media and ask for personal or financial information. The IRS won’t demand immediate payment with a prepaid gift card or wire transfer. They won’t threaten to bring in local law enforcement or revoke your driver’s or business license. Report a phone scam on the IRS Impersonation Scam Reporting web page or call 800-366-4484. Report an unsolicited email claiming to be from the IRS or Electronic Federal Tax Payment System to phishing@irs.gov.

[image: https://sp.yimg.com/ib/th?id=HN.608008176632991496&pid=15.1&P=0]Many people have disconnected their home phones and are now using cell phones only. If your number has changed, or if you no longer have a home phone, please write the new number on the bill or email the office with your current number, rollinghills@oakharbor.net.
[image: th?id=HN]
The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 12, 2019 at 7pm at the clubhouse.  All members are invited and encouraged to attend.
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